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The ONRC FALL ASSEMBLY was held on 
Friday, October 4th and Saturday, October 5th.  
It was hosted by Annunciation of Our Lord Church and Parish Centre  
on behalf of the Hamilton Particular Council. 
 
The theme for this Assembly was..."We are Diverse....We are One in Christ". 
 
Your Ontario Regional Council (ONRC) President and Board of Directors would like 
to take the opportunity to extend a “THANK YOU” to the numerous persons who 
contributed to the success of this event: 
 

• The members of the ONRC Events Organizing Committee who planned and 
executed to perfection 

• Bishop Douglas Crosby, Bishop of Hamilton, who celebrated the Mass and 
installed the new President as well as each Director of the ONRC Board 

• Monsignor Cornelius (Con) O’Mahony, Vicar-General (Education) of the 
Hamilton Diocese, who assisted at the Mass and delivered the Keynote 
Address to the ninety (90) Vincentian attendees who were educated and 
inspired by his presentation.  (click here to access the presentation) 

• Fr. Paul Edmonstone, Pastor of Annunciation of Our Lord Parish who 
assisted the Bishop during the installations. 

• The Workshop presenters who received a 97% “really enjoyed” by those 
that attended their presentations. 

• The Managers (Tracy and Karen) of the two stores that were visited by 
those on the bus tour of the stores. From the survey results of those 
attending, 100% enjoyed with 80% of these rating the “stores tour” as 
“really enjoyed”. Tracy and Karen take a bow. 

• The Manager at Fortino’s Upper James store for his generous donation 
towards the food trays that were purchased 

• The ladies that supplied an assortment of home-made baked “delicacies” 
which were “really enjoyed” by the attendees 

• To each and every Vincentian who attended the Assembly thereby 
contributing to its success. 


